
  
   

 

03 March 2020 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Ski Trip – La Plagne 4 – 11 April 2020 
 

I am writing to invite you to a briefing for the BWS Ski Trip this year in order to provide final 
logistical details for the trip and provide an open forum to answer any remaining questions you 
might have at that stage. 

 

The meeting will take place at Bishop Wordsworth’s School on Thursday March 12 in the 
Drama Studio from 1900 - 2000. 

 

Your son/ward is welcome to attend and I request collection of their Passport and EHIC card in 
order to keep them safe at school ready for their departure. I am also happy to take them prior to 
the meeting if you are unable to attend.   

 

If you have any questions ahead of this then please do not hesitate to get in touch with me at 
school, otherwise I look forward to meeting you on 12 March. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr J M Oldham 

PE Department 

jmo@bws.wilts.sch.uk 
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